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University of Delhi

Dated 27.07.2023

NOTICE

It is bring to the notice of the students of the PG courses of the NCWEB
that examinations of PG courses Il semester are commencing w.e.f
August,2023. Hence all students of PG courses are requested to go
through the Datesheet of the respective subjects and if any paper/subjects
left in the Datesheet bring it to the notice of the NCWEB immediately so

that necessary addition may be done in the concerned subjects.
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